
 

 
From: Lisa Krol  
Sent: January 10, 2011 1:13 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: brian.wilkie@npei.ca 
Subject: Re: EB-2010-0138  
 

My husband and I very strongly oppose any increase in 
distribution rate increases.  For some ridiculous reason we have 
2 hydro meters on our property, one at the house and one out 
at the barn.  We are already paying delivery charges as well as 
debt retirement charges on both meters and now you want to 
increase the delivery charge??  We will be subject to that 
increase twice over once again.  Our bills are already 
astronomical through the winter months and my husband is now 
retired and on a fixed pension income.  We can not afford any 
higher bills nor can our neighbours in this rural area where a lot 
of people farm for a living.  If you want to be responsible for 
people being unable to pay their bills and losing their homes or 
having to go without necessities because of yet another 
increase then you obviously have no conscience.   
  
Lisa and Alvin Krol 

 
St. Anns, Ontario 

 
 

_________________________________________________ 
Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print. 




